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Maryhill football club 

Fraud Policy 

The Maryhill Football Club (MFC) always requires everyone to act honestly and with integrity and 

to safeguard the resources for which they are responsible. All reasonable measures must be 

taken to prevent fraud. 

 

Any attempt at Fraud by Board members, officials, volunteers, or anyone else acting on behalf of 

the Club or any of its members will be viewed with the utmost seriousness and the Club will 

investigate any reported incidents or suspicions. 

 

Where appropriate, disciplinary action will be taken against anyone suspected of Fraud which 

may result in sanctions and/or legal action against the party or parties concerned. The Club will 

also co-operate fully with any police, West of Scotland Football League and Scottish Football 

Association enquiries. 


